
Fraser Maxwell 
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To: Fraser Maxwell

Cc: Lesley Rhind
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Dear Fraser 
  
Many thanks for your letter on the A96 Threapland Junction Improvements. SCDI has no specific comments on this 
scheme other than to say that we fully support improvements on this road.  
  
Regards. 
  
Gareth 
  
Gareth Williams 
Press and Government Affairs Manager 
Scottish Council for Development and Industry 
23 Chester Street 
Edinburgh                                                             
EH3 7ET 
Direct Tel : 0131 476 8682 
Switchboard : 0131 225 7911 
Mobile : 07917 103997 
Fax: 0131 220 2116 
Email: gareth.williams@scdi.org.uk 
Web: www.scdi.org.uk 
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